COMMUNICATION WITH THE COLLEGE REGARDING ADMISSION

Initial Contact

Requests about admission should be addressed to the following:

Admissions Department Mid-America College P.O. Box 2350 Cordova, TN 38088-2350 Telephone: 901-751-3060 or

800-968-4508

Web address: www.midamericacollege.com (https://midamericacollege.com/)

Email: admissions@mabts.edu

Correspondence about Applications

The admissions office responds promptly to all inquiries after initial application materials are submitted. Inquiries are welcome by visiting our website or by telephone, using the above information. Applicants are notified as soon as the Admissions Committee has acted on the prospective student's request for admission.

Campus Visits

Prospective students and other guests are welcome to visit the campus. Tours of the facilities, meetings with faculty and students, and classroom observation are arranged by the admissions office assistant. Chapel services are a highlight of a visit. The admissions counselor will direct prospective students to the administrative offices, faculty members, or other personnel who are available to provide information, counseling, and prayer. Upon request, the admissions office will provide information concerning lodging while visiting the campus.